
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

KCL/CLE 

26TH January 2023 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 As an Ofsted rated ‘Good’ school, we have very high expectations for our students’ 

attendance and punctuality. 

It is also of utmost priority to safeguard our students, and to do this it is incredibly 

important their whereabouts throughout the school day are known, and to ensure that entry/ 

exit points to and from the school site are secure. 

As of Monday 30th of January 2023, at 9am each morning, all entry gates to the interior of 

school and the bottom exterior gate on Monkwood Road will be locked. 

The exterior gates on Haugh Road will remain open to allow students access to the school 

grounds through this single entry point. All students arriving from 9am onwards will need to 

enter school via the door next to the Attendance Office to sign in. Here, their uniform and 

equipment will be checked by a duty staff member, and they will be expected to attend the 

appropriate lesson according to the time of day. 

In addition, students arriving after 9am will be expected to complete a same day detention on 

first break that day for the amount of time they were late with a member of the Senior 

Leadership Team.  

If you know your child/children will be late, please ensure the school is informed. 

Thank you in anticipation of your support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Mr C Leary  

(RCS Attendance Lead) 

 

 

 


